
WHLP 
JOB RADIO 1360 AM 

March 29, 1993 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary; 

7210 Rutherford Rd. 
Baltimore, MD 21207 
Ph. (410) 597-9300 
Fax (410) 597-9898 

Yes, you did indeed received the signal of WHLP, AM 1360 

kiloHertz- Job Radio, in the early evening hours of 

February 10, 1993. Your detailed notes of our broadcast 

data at that time corresponds exactly with our records for 

that period. 

Your reception was unusual in that we transmit on a 

pattern protecting stations in your general direction 

around Philadelphia. As a result we have a lobe extending 

well to the south of Baltimore, but not to the north. 

Our reception stopped at 6:15 PM because we went to 

night-time power dropping from 5,000 Watts to 1500 Watts. 

We were delighted to receive your letter and wish you the 

best in DX! 

Sincerely, 

Wesle W. Potter 
Opera, ions Manager 
WHLP, Job Radio 


